
 

 

 
  
 

 
The Nottinghamshire County Council (Shepherd Street and Watnall 

Road, Hucknall)(Prohibition of Waiting) Traffic Regulation Order 2020 
(4264) 

 
Statement of Reasons 

 
 
The proposed restrictions are being introduced to ensure that the roundabout junction of Shepherd 
Street and Watnall Road is kept clear of parked vehicles. Pedestrians will have a clear route 
across the road. The proposals are in response to the housing development which is currently 
under construction.  
 


